
 

O:\Directory Structure\2002\Draft\holdcw\Cw1007\Item 1 - Napa Valley-Amarone allway stop WEB.doc 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � OCTOBER 7, 2002 

NAPA VALLEY AVENUE AND AMARONE AVENUE 
ALLWAY STOP CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda Jackson recommends: 
 
That an allway stop control be installed at the intersection of Napa Valley Avenue and Amarone 
Avenue. 

Purpose 

To review the feasibility of implementing an allway stop control at the intersection of Napa Valley 
Avenue and Amarone Avenue, in response to requests received from area residents. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A petition was received from area residents who expressed concerns regarding the safety at the 
intersection of Napa Valley Avenue and Amarone Avenue.  The residents have indicated that the 
grade on Napa Valley Avenue approaching reduces sight visibility. 
 
Area residents have requested that an allway stop be installed. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that an allway stop 
control be installed at the intersection of Napa Valley Avenue and Amarone Avenue. 

Attachments 

1. Location Map 
2. Petition ( Mayor and Members of Council only) 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 
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